
 

RELEASE OF BILLING INFORMATION POLICY 

At Morlen Health, we understand the importance of transparency in the handling of your 

health information. As part of our commitment to providing quality healthcare services, we 

may need to release your Protected Health Information (PHI) for billing purposes. 

During our intake process, you will be asked to sign our HIPAA Privacy and Release of 

Information Authorization, which grants us permission to share specific details necessary for 

billing, such as submitting claims to your insurance company, processing payments, and 

managing your account. 

This process ensures compliance with healthcare privacy laws and allows us to provide you with 

accurate and efficient billing services. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the 

release of your information for billing purposes, please do not hesitate to contact us at 503-

917-0685. 

Thank you for choosing Morlen Heath. Your trust in us is valued, and we are committed to 

protecting the confidentiality of your health information. 
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